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VISIONCORPS OFFERS FREE PROGRAMS TO GROUPS 

 
LANCASTER, Penna. (Sept. 27, 2021) – VisionCorps offers free programs, both in-

person and virtual, to organizations and employers about its services.  

The programs, which can be individualized based on the needs of the group, include 

information on vision problems, living with low vision, employing people with low vision, 

and tips for living independently with blindness or low vision. 

VisionCorps provides programs and services to clients in Lancaster, Adams, Chester, 

Lebanon, and York counties. 

“Many community groups, churches, and employers are meeting in person,” said 

Dennis Steiner, VisionCorps President/CEO. “We can come to meetings and present 

programs to meet their needs – or offer virtual programs if groups prefer that option.” 

All the programs are provided free of charge, and all services offered to clients of 

VisionCorps are free, said Steiner. 

“We want people to know about the services we provide,” said Steiner. “We offer 

education and prevention of blindness services, rehabilitation, and employment to 

individuals in South Central Pennsylvania.” 

VisionCorps programs include a general presentation about its mission and services, 

specific rehabilitation tips for those living with low vision, and training and Continuing 

Education Units (CEUs) for employees who work with individuals who are blind or have 

low vision. 

To schedule a program or find out more, please contact Linda Conyers at 

lconyers@visioncorps.net. 
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VisionCorps is a non-profit with a goal of empowering people who are blind or vision impaired to 
attain independence by providing them with the tools and training, including employment, to empower 
them. The organization serves almost 2,000 individuals with rehabilitation services in Lancaster, 
Lebanon, Chester, York and Adams counties. VisionCorps’ Prevention of Blindness services includes 
KidSight, which screens more than 8,000 children annually for vision loss. 
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